
American Legion Auxiliary  
December Editor Bulletin 

 

Remember to send your holiday photos for The Auxiliary News Hub 
February/March issue to Editor Nancy Heinisch editor@calegionaux.org  

by January 25th.  
 

Keep in mind tobacco, alcohol, obscene gestures, political signage, or 

brand names/logos/emblems should not be visible in the photos. 

President Gloria Celebrating with District 20 Officers 


